Online Learning Committee

The following document was emailed to faculty on October 24. Since then, an additional activity has been scheduled:

NEW: Blackboard Webinar/Conference Call

Blackboard CE8: Email <u>dbrzycki@iup.edu</u>. We were able to obtain more accounts, and there are some left.

Model courses:

Moodle or Sakai: Once you have a test account, request a model course at http://old.www.iup.edu/irt/olc/IUPOnly/SakaiMoodle_SampleCourseCopy.shtm.

Blackboard CE8: You will see the model courses already listed in your test account when you log in.

3. Feedback Deadline November 12

Feedback on any of these LMS is due by the end of business day November 12 to Dan Yuhas <u>djyuhas@iup.edu</u>. At the request of faculty, there have been 3 ways made available to provide feedback on one or more LMS. Please choose the one that most suits you.

- Fill out the full length questionnaire at http://old.www.iup.edu/irt/olc/IUPOnly/OLC 2008 04 28 LMSEvaluationSurvey Faculty.xls), or
- Fill out a short version of the survey at http://old.www.iup.edu/irt/olc/ (http://old.www.iup.edu/irt/olc/IUPOnly/OLC 2008 10 21 LMSEvaluationSurvey Short.xls), or
- Send an email with narrative comments on any features you have explored.

The results of the review will be deliberated at the Online Learning Committee in November and conveyed to ACPAC. ACPAC will send its recommendation to the Provost in December. Thank you to all have taken the time to participate in this process already!

Dr. Dolores Brzycki Assistant Dean College of Health and Human Services 724 357 2088/2555 dbrzycki@iup.edu